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The Solferino Restaurant will remain available to all
the people of Turin and the many tourists ready to

experience the Christmas holidays in a festively

r
5 0 6 ﬂno decorated Turin, confirming itself as a true point

TORINO of reference for the city.

OPEN LUNCH and DINNER
throughout the Christmas holidays

Christmas Holiday
Program 2023

As tradition,
for Christmas Lunch we will

2 5 replace our Carte of Vthe day by

proposing a Christmas Tastmg Menu.
2023

December

For Christmas Evening, we will be operational

from 7.30 pm for the Dinner service.

Decaiber The New Year's Eve dinner will be divided into

3 1 two shifts of service:

1st Shift: from 7.30pm to 9.30pm - Menu a la Carte

2023 Designed for those who want to dine using the usual
g g
Solferino menu and then have time to move and prepare
to celebrate "midnight" elsewhere.

2nd Shift: from 9.45pm to Midnight - Tasting Menu
Designed for those who want to celebrate the end and
the beginning of the new year with us at Solferino
tasting a Menu created ad hoc for the occasion.

INFO AND RESERVATIONS

011-535851 / info@ristorantesolferino.com




